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Please	consider	increasing	themselves	for	feed	in	tariff	for	rooftop	solar	in	line	
with	the	wholesale	price	for	electricity.	
	
Not	only	would	this	give	owners	a	fair	return	for	their	investment	in	solar	panels		
but	may.also	encourage	more	investment	in	electricity	generation	by	this	
method.	More	investment	in	decentralized	energy	production	can	only	be	better	
for	energy	security	and	the	environment.87	
	
Graham	Whittall		
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